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City of St. George St. George City Hall and Parking Structure

02/08/2023 3rd Trimester

Five County AOG Washington

YES YES

YES NO

YES YES

YES YES

$20,000,000.00 $0

$20,000,000.00 2.0% for 30 years

The City will construct a new City Hall downtown on Main Street across the street to the east of the Town Square that will be three
levels with a total of approximately 69,500 square feet that will include the City Council Chambers/Community Room.

An on-site Parking Structure will consist of four levels and includes 308 parking space. Efficiency, productivity, necessity,
transparency, and functionality have been major drivers in its design.

The total cost of the facility is estimated to be $45,870,027. After the design is completed it is estimated that construction will
commence in August 2023.

To provide for better citizen and employee safety. To provide adequate space for employees. The City cannot add new employees
at the existing City offices. The current Chambers are too small. The new building will have much larger Council Chambers, and
make space available for other public meetings and gatherings. The new building will have a number of conference Rooms.

The existing office building's conference rooms have been converted to office space. The new building will have adequate and
improved public restrooms. The new building will allow for anticipated growth over the next 30+ years. The buidling will be energy
efficient and water-wise.

The City of St. George is the fifth largest city, population-wise, in the state of Utah, with a 2022 estimated population of 99,958
persons. The current facility's space is woefully inadequate, and completely lacks adequate parking to service the needs of the
residents and visitors to the City. The proposed facility will serve the community as it grows over the next 30+ years. The city
is projected to double in population over the next 40 years. This is a fairly frugally planned facility with an attached multi-use
parking garage. In comparison, Provo City, with a population of 114,000 just built, in 2022, a five-story 204,000 sq. ft. building
(albeit with fire and police administration included) that this will not require, at a total cost of $69 million.
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